
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com 

 

 www.thebourneacademy.com    |           @BourneAcademy 
 

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

 

18 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Revision Sessions  
 

At The Bourne Academy we are committed to ensuring that all our students achieve the best 
possible grades. To support this, we will be running a programme of weekend and holiday 
revision sessions between now and the exams. We have attached a copy so that it is easily 
available for you and your son/daughter. 
 
Naturally, the most important determinant of success will be the commitment of your child 
to work really hard over the next five months.  We will be encouraging students to strive for 
the outcomes they are capable of achieving and I am sure you will be doing the same. Analysis 
of our data from previous years has shown that the students who attend weekend and holiday 
sessions performed better in their examinations. We would appreciate your support in 
ensuring that your child attends all of the relevant sessions.  
 
GCSE Advanced Information 
On Monday 7 February the exam boards released the advanced information for the GCSE 
examinations in the summer. The advanced information informs teachers and students which 
higher tariff topics will be assessed on each GCSE paper. This has been provided this year to 
support students in preparing for their examinations, allowing them to target their revision. 
Each subject will place their advanced information on Show My Homework for students to be 
able to access. I have also attached a link to all the subjects being examined at The Bourne 
Academy, with the links to relevant exam board specifications for each subject. This will allow 
parents and students to quickly access this information to support revision and preparation. 
Please be aware that not all subjects release advanced information as alternative 
amendments have been made to some subjects. Advanced information is not released for 
Vocational qualifications, such as BTEC’s as alternative adjustments have already been made 
to these qualifications.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support during the coming months. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs T Deane 
Assistant Principal 
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